Minutes of Ashton Heath Group meeting

Tuesday 6th Oct 2015

7.00pm at the Eagle and Child

Welcome: Introductions were made and Ben welcomed everyone to the meeting.

Andy Holcroft took minutes of the meeting.

Executive Committee:

Chair Ben Gosling

Deputy Chair Ewan Duncan

Treasurer Kevin Green

Secretary (Pending)

EC Member Andy Holcroft

EC Member David Forsyth

Ben Gosling. Write to Haydock Races with regard to provisioning of extra bins at the race exits on race days.

Kev Green. To contact Wigan Council via Nigel Ash with regard to the placing of another waste bin on the heath.

Ewan Duncan. To speak to TVC with regard to tree thinning and other suggestions for the heath.

Ewan Duncan. To speak to woodland trust with regard to tree thinning for the public to use the waste wood for wood burners.

Ewan Duncan. To look at getting a "Measured mile" around the heath to promote a health lifestyle. This to be looked at via The Deal, but was not regarded as a priority due to the short cut off date this

Andy Holcroft. Gather info for website.

AOB:

It was generally decided to not look for additional support until insurance has been arranged.

Next Meeting: TBC.